## Newsletter October 2016

Project Manager: Frances Malloy Depute Manager: Nosheen Sajid

**Practioners: Eilidh & Matthew** 

Play Carers: Paula, Kirsty, Erica, Mark, Emily, Stefania, and a welcome back after maternity leave to Melissa and Yvonne who has returned from Camp America.

We would also like to wish Eilidh well in her up and coming wedding during the October holidays.

<u>Dates to Remember</u>: This October holiday club will operate from St

Joseph's Fri 14<sup>th</sup> Oct – Fri 21<sup>st</sup> Oct. 7.45am – 5.55pm. Please ensure your

child has suitable clothes for all weather and that their lunch does

not contain any items with actual nuts within.

Breakfast Club: we are offering a selection of bagels, muffins, pancakes, waffles and toast, along with a selection of cereals, yogurts and raising.

## JOURNALS

We have introduced a personal journal for each child which is in conjunction with recent legislation. This will keep you updated with your child and their time at MACS throughout the year.

Badges: With the help of the children the staff have been working hard to put a programme in place which covers areas of badge-work where the children will take part in various activities to earn their badges and gain new life skills that can be carried out to help the children achieve and have fun doing so. The infants have been visited

by Neil the Iollipop man and participated through road safety awareness and soon their life skills badge will commence. Food Hygiene, Mini Chef, Coaching, Friendship and Community are but a few.

We have to date covered all the ages with an anti-bullying workshop. If you have any concerns while your child is at MACS please get in touch.



Meet Lucy as James the bear is out of town at present. She or he goes home with the lucky primary 1 or 2 and spend time together. We look forward to reading all about the adventures your child has with them.



## **Halloween Fun Week**



On the lead up to Halloween we have a fun week planned with games and competitions, film days and a party Monday 31st. October. It would be great to see all the children dressed up.













Watch the notice board for planners aimed at craft and snack and any notices which may require your attention.

Staff Training: We would like to congratulate Paula on completion of her level 2 SVQ in Play.

Paula and Emily are now first aiders food hygiene certificates and



and Kirsty and Emily have

Nosheen and Frances attended a four day NHS 1<sup>st</sup> Aid Mental Health training course.



MACS have once again been fundraising for Crossreach. Please check out their website for further information.

A poster with further information will be found at the front desk of the project.

## Get in Touch:



If your child is sick

(please

remember there is a 48 exclusion ban) or not attending MACS or attending a club, please let us know. If you have changed you address, email or phone number please update this information through our on-line forms along with activity up-dates for your child's allowed activities and

permissions.

ons.

Frances: 07725 249 465 Nosheen: 07712 395 035 Office: 0141 887 0002

Or contact <u>general@macs.uk.com</u> Website: <u>www.macs.uk.com</u>

Email general@macs.uk.com You can follow twitter@MACSAfterSchool